
 
May 1, 2024 
 
 
Hello Parents, 
 
Happy May everyone!  This month, we will be learning about how we get 
around in our community. We will explore different types of Transportation 
within our community as well as what it means to be a part of a community and 
neighbourhood.  In addition, we will be taking the City bus to the Southland Mall 
to explore our own community. 
 
Thank you for your support of art cards this year!  All Art card orders (including 
payment) should be submitted by now.  Please speak with Teachers if you 
haven’t already done so.   
 
As you may already know, we will be setting up a booth at the Cathedral Village 
Arts Festival Street Fair on Saturday, May 25th.  This event runs from 10am -
5pm.  Our Volunteer Coordinator, Jocelyn Brown, is busy arranging the event 
including volunteers. So please let us know if you are able to help out 
 

Upcoming dates to remember: 

 
May 9-17 – Laura away  
May 16 & 17 – Jodi away 
May 20–No preschool 
May 25– Cathedral Village Arts Festival 
May 30 & 31-Bus trip to Southland Mall 
June 3 & 4- Future Self Day (dress up as your future self) 
June 17 & 18- Preschool Graduation Ceremonies 
 
 
Happy May! 
Jodi and Laura 
 


